
	
  
 
 

February 15, 2013 
 

 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Commission’s Rule Review of Chapter 4901-7 Ohio Administrative 

Code Standard Filing Requirements for Rate Increases, Case No. 12-2388-AU-ORD 
 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
 On August 17, 2012, the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“the Commission”) 
opened the above-referenced case number in order to review the standard filing requirements for 
rate increases (“the SFR”) rules of Ohio Adm. Code Ch. 4901-7.  On January 16, 2013, the 
Commission issued an Entry in this case number directing all interested persons and entities 
wishing to comment on either the SFR rules, Appendix A to the January 16, 2013 Entry, or on 
the business impact analysis to file their comments no later than February 15, 2013.  The 
Commission also directed that reply comments be filed no later than March 1, 2013. 
 

The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion East Ohio (“Dominion”) does not wish to 
comment on either the SFR rules, Appendix A, or on the business impact analysis.  Dominion 
files this correspondence, however, to reserve the right to file reply comments no later than 
March 1, 2013. 
 
 

Respectfully yours, 
 
 
 
/s/ Gregory L. Williams  
Gregory L. Williams 
 
One of the Attorneys for 
The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a 
Dominion East Ohio 
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